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May 2014   
           
 
Dear Sir and Brother, 
 
Luncheon (Inclusive of wine) will be served at the Barry Memorial Hall at 12.45 pm 
prior to the Provincial Grand Lodge Meeting on the 30th June 2014. 
 
The number of tickets available is limited to 300. Priority will be given to 
applications received before the 16th June, from Grand Officers, Provincial Grand 
Officers of the year, Brethren receiving Provincial Honours and Masters of Lodges.  
All other applications will be dealt with on a 'first come, first served' basis, subject to 
accommodation, as at 24th June. 
 
If it is your intention to take advantage of this facility, please complete and return 
the attached slip, in an envelope marked 'Lunch' together with your cheque for 
£21.50 payable to 'P.G.L. Dining'  
 
Tickets will be posted to applicants on or before 25th June. 
 
Yours sincerely and fraternally, 
 
 
 
 
Provincial Grand Secretary 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
  
LUNCHEON  2014 
 
To.  J. R. Bevan, 128 Newport Road, Cardiff, CF24 1DH 
 
Please reserve me a ticket for the Luncheon on the 30th June, at Barry for which I enclose a 
cheque for £21.50 made payable to 'P.G.L. Dining' 
 
Name…………………………………………….Lodge No.................... Masonic Rank.................... 
(Please print) 
 
Address.....................................................................................................................................................   
 
...................................................................................................................................................................  


